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CUTTER LABORATORIES 
FOURTH a PARKER STREETS 
BERKELEY, CALIFORNIA 94710 

March 20, 1972 

John C. Wagner, Sc.D. 
Assistant Director 
Division of Biologics Standards 
National Institutes of Health 
Bethesda, Maryland 20014 

Dear Dr. Wagner: 

On December 21, 197I you issued a Permit for Importation of Products in Short Supply for Plasma (Human) from Banco de Sangre Biologico Mexicano, Via Lactea No. 4, Mexico D.F., S.A. This permit covered importation of plasma (human) during the period December 1, 1971 through March 31, 1972. 

Would you please extend this permit through December, 1972. 

.__Sincere_Ix..._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._

GRO-C 

Emery 

BEE: It 
Vice President Control 

cc: Dr. Sam T. Gibson 
Miss Ann Dayton 
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